
From: Maria Hunt 

Sent: 01 April 2020 12:56 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Advertisement consent application - 2020/0865/A - Rear of 15 Great James Street 

Hi Tony,  

Thank you for your email,  

Please find attached the application and drawings, the drawing plan where the hoarding is marked in 

orange had dropped down and this must have happened while converting to pdf, apologies, size is 

2.4m high x 6.5m wide x 1.5m deep.  

Many thanks,  

Kind Regards. 

 

 

 

  

 

Maria Hunt 

Assistant Project Manager

     

 


